
JI  Word  of greeting  from
Our  Beloved  Former  Pastor
Rev.  ernest  5.  TA)illiams

It  affords  us  pleasure  to  turn  our  thoughts
toward  Highway  Tabernacle  as  it  prepares  to
celebrate  its   Seventy-fifth  Anniversary.

Some  wish  to  know  when  and  for  how  long
I  was  pastor  at  Highway.  Mrs.  Williams  and  I
began  our  ministry  there  June  first,  1920.  We
left with very heavy hearts November first, 1930.
Of  all  our ministry  Highway  proved  to  be  our
happiest  and  most  fruitful  and  Highway  will
always  be  in  our  hearts.

The passing  of  time  has  greatly  changed  the
membership: most of those then of mature years
have  now  joined  the  Church  Triumphant,  but
as  we  read  through  a  recent  Highway  church
bulletin  we saw recorded  the  names  of a num-
ber of  these  who  are  still  there.  Mrs.  Williams,
her   sister   Mrs.   Julia  Jenson  and   I   send   our
greetings  to  each  of  these,  and  also  to  those
who  were  younger,  who  contributed  so  much
to the church in music, in faithfulness and in so
many  other  ways.  God  bless  your  dear  pastor
and  each  of  you.

JV[inisters  sent  out  from  Highway

*William  Dobbihs,  Violet Van  Meter,  James  Donald,  Robert  Lafferty,  Rolahd  Gerhart,  *Joseph

MCKi(trick,  Steve  Bogdah, Joseph  Perha, James Van  Meter,  Fleming  Van  Meter,  *Carl  Garrett,
John   Ward,   Edwin   S[evehsoh,   *Kennetlt   Waggoher,   Richard   Droh,   Hilda   Simokat,   Wesley
Steelberg,  Jr.,  Andrew  Larrimore,  Fred  Behnett,  *Wilbur  Schoch,  David  Clerk,  Charles  I(rouse,
Eileeh  C.  Pierson,  Dorotliy  R.  Grossglass,  Wesley  Clerk,  Ruth  G.  Gehco.

MISSIONARIES   .   .   .
Louise  Hackert,  *Jacob  Kistler,  *Edno  Dobbins,  Marg®re[  Shirer,  Kathryn  Waggoner,  *Robert
Mcclay,  Helen  Mcclay,  Alfred  Perha,  Rochel  Van  Meter.

EVANGELISTS   .   .   .
D®hiel   Bogdan,  Verha   Cahteloh,   Lillian  Watters.
* Deceased

CONTINENT^L  PftESS,   PHll^.,  P^.


